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UCSD EARLY OUTREACH DIRECTOR SELECTED TO ATTEND HARVARD MANAGEMENT PROGRAM

Eustacio Benitez, Director of the Early Academic Outreach Program at the University of California, San Diego
has been selected as one of ninety-five international participants to attend Harvard University's summer 1990
Management Development Program (MDP).

MDP is a two-week program for higher education administrators in middle-level positions, held in Cambridge,
Massachusetts, June 24-July 5. Instructors for the program include professors from the Harvard Graduate
School of Education and others from around the country. The coursework covers organizational and small
group leadership, governmental relations, legal aspects of higher education, academic personnel policy and
administration, budgeting and financial management, strategic planning, human resource management and
current issues in higher education.

MDP, now in its fifth year, is sponsored by the Institute for Educational Management, which has supported
international programs in higher education at the Harvard Graduate School of Education for twenty-one years.
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